June 25, 2018

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - Grande Yellowhead Public School
Division (GYPSD) is going digital! Registration will now be online
WELCOME TO === only for the 2018-2019 school year. Paper registration forms will
ONLINE ‘ not be accepted for the 2018-19 school year. Please contact your

REGISTRATION local school if you have any questions.

What does this mean for our families?
ALL parents/guardians MUST select from the following options to begin registering your student for a
school with Grande Yellowhead Public School Division for the upcoming school year. Parents/guard-

ians can simply click on the Online School Registration button under the FOR PARENTS section of
their school’s website and follow the instructions.

There are two online forms for the 2018-2019 school year. Parents will complete either a ‘New Stu-
dent Form’ or ‘Returning Student Form’ via the online registration software.

A New Student is one who has not attended a Grande Yellowhead Public School Division school in
the previous school year, as well as our new kindergarten students entering school for the first time.
Please note that registration for new students is now open.

A Returning Student is one who has attended a Grande Yellowhead Public School Division school
in the previous year(e.g. students entering Grades 1-12). Parents/ guardians of returning GYPSD
students will receive a verification code via email in early to mid-August with a link to complete their
returning student registration form. Returning students must have their parent/guardian verify or
amend their child’s information that is currently on file at their school. Please note that registration
for returning students will be live as of August 2018.

NEW: INELIGIBLE BUSING CHANGES (APPLIES TO ALL ZONES EXCEPT JASPER)
As a reminder to all parents, school bus registration will open on Tuesday, July 3, 2018.

ALL ineligible students will be placed on a waiting list for their
appropriate bus based on date and time their registration is re-
ceived. Please watch your email for confirmation of your regis-
tration. Ineligible students will be placed on a bus starting Mon-
day, September 24, 2018, if space is available.

Please note space is limited and will be filled on a first
come/ first serve basis so make sure to register early!
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Grande Yellowhead stretches from Jasper National Park, east to Evansburg, and north to the Town of Grande Cache.
The jurisdiction includes seventeen schools, five Learning Connection Centres, approximately 4,100 students, and 600 staff members.
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